
 

 

6th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Red Nose Day 
  

This year Red Nose Day falls on Friday 15th March. We would therefore like to come together 
as a school to raise money for Comic Relief.  
 
In aid of this, we are inviting children to dress up in their pyjamas on Friday 15th March and 
bring in any contributions they can towards Comic Relief (suggested donation £1). You will also 
be able to make a donation online via Parent Pay.  
 
There will be a bake sale taking place after school on Thursday 14th March to raise money for 
the charity. If you’d like to donate any cakes for us to sell, please bring them to the school 
office before 3:00pm on the day of the sale. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Khadijah Iqbal 
Nursery Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


